
 

V.V. LAKSHMINARAYANA GARU VISITED THE 

GDC-SRISAILAM PROJECT -21-09-2023 

           Former CBI JD Srisailam Project Alumni Association Chairman VV 

Lakshminarayana visited the local government degree college on Thursday and asked 

everyone to participate in the Diamond Jubilee celebrations to be held in the month of 

October. The teaching team also wants to cooperate with each and every student who has 

studied locally. On this occasion, the principal of the college, Dr. Pe Hussain Basha, 

honoured Chairman Lakshminarayana with a shawl on behalf of the faculty. Faculty and 

non-faculty teams participated in this programme. 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

NATIONAL TEACHERS DAY -05-09-2023 

         Bharat Ratna Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan's birth anniversary was organised at the 

local government degree college. The college principal, Dr. P. Hussain Bhasha, presided over 

the program. The principal said that the relationship between teacher and students is great, 

and Sarvepalli Radhakrishna is an inspiration to many. S. Maheshwar Reddy said that 

Radhakrishnan's services to the education sector as the Vice President and President of India 

were reminded of his services to the country. The principal of the college was felicitated. 

Faculty members Dr. Padma, Siva Nagireddy, Balu, Purneshwar Reddy, Kalyani, Shahida, 

Sharma, and students participated in the programme. 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 SRI GURAJADA APPARAO JAYANTHI – 21-09-2023 

            

 Sri Gurujada Apparao's birth anniversary was celebrated in the local government degree 

college. The program was presided over by Dr. P Hussain Bhasha, Principal of the college. In 

this meeting, Telugu teacher Dr. K Rajanna Garu said that Gurjada Apparao was a great 

social reformer who said that country means Mattikadoi, country means people. The teaching 

faculty participated in this program. 

 

 

 



 



 


